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Ms. Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary
Federal Communications Commission
445 Twelfth Street, S.W.
Washington, DC 20554

RE: Radio Disney Group, LLC
WMYM(AM)
Facility ID # 12833
Miami, FL
Change of Main Studio Address

Dear Ms. Dortch:

ORIGINAL
ece Wed & inspected

APR21 Z014

FCC Mail Room
18 April 2014

On behalf of Radio Disney Group, LLC, licensee of WMYMtAM) (the "Station"), Miami, Florida, I am
writing to notify the Commission that due to an internal administrative error, the Commission was not
notified of the Station's relocation of its main studio to a new location on December 12, 2013. We
regret the error which was inadvertent and discovered only recently.

The Commission is hereby notified that the main studio for the Station is currently located at 8200 NW
41st Street, Suite 140, Doral, FL 33166. The new location is not in the city of license of Miami, but it is
within the 25 mile radius of the city of license and it is within the daytime 5mV contour. The main
phone number for the Station is a toll free call from Miami. The Station will make copies of items from
the Station's Local Public Inspection File available to citizens of Miami at no charge if requested. Please
note that the Station's official mailing address continues to be Radio Disney Group, LLC, 77 West 66
Street, 16th Floor, Attn.: John W. Zucker, Esq., New York, NY 10023.

Please validate the receipt copy and return it to my attention in the postage paid self-addressed
envelope, which has been provided for your convenience. If you have any questions regarding this
matter, please do not hesitate to contact me at 212.456.6686.

Respectfully,

David Artim

cc: Station File
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